
Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 

 

 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 
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The Square is beautifully lit for Christmas, the business      
windows are gorgeously decorated and the lights around the 

historic courthouse make this a Hallmark city. Special thanks 
to the Beautification Committee for the decorations, Laura 
Brock,  Leslie Rager, Cloie Rager, Paisalie Case and Dottie 

Bell it looks great. 

RECYCLE your real Christmas trees.  If you have a real tree, place tree at 
edge of your yard & call city hall; it will be picked up & recycled to improve 

fish habitat. (270-265-9877)  

Thanks to Charlotte Myers for coordinating the Christmas Parade, it was a 
great night for a beautiful parade, and thanks to all who were in the parade. 

This parade is great way  for the community to come together to celebrate the 
Holiday Season. 

City Hall Holiday Office Closures 

Christmas 

12/23 and 12/26 

New Years 

01/02/2023 

MLK 

01/16/2023 

New Employee— Kayce Bright  

Kayce Bright is the new Utility Clerk at City Hall!  Kayce has worked the last 
7 years at Planters Bank in Hopkinsville, KY where she held many positions 

including Teller Supervisor, Customer Service Representative, and Commer-
cial Loan Processor. Kayce attended Hopkinsville Community College where 
she earned her Associates. She has been married to Aaron Bright for six years 

and has 2 children.  She is a born and raised Todd County resident. In her spare 
time she enjoys spending time with my family and friends. 
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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR.   During this season of the year, I believe we all take time 

to think about the year that is coming to an end and what will the next year bring. It is easy to concentrate on the 

negative things of our life and our community. I believe we must pause and count our blessings, to be aware of 

where we live and how fortunate we are to live in this part of the USA. During this season, we seem to be more 

loving and giving and concerned about our neighbors. This love and concern should go on every day. I believe 

as we think more about the reason for the season and celebrate the birth of Christ, we recognized it is a season of 

Love and we should share that love with all. 

I challenge you to be Thankful and encourage your neighbors and friends to count the blessings of freedom in 

this country and the grace of God for all mankind. Merry Christmas. 

Goebel Avenue work has been stopped until spring, at which time, street will be blacktopped, and the sidewalk 
work be completed.  This work will be a major improvement to the area  

Congratulations to Todd County Chamber Award winners for 2022 Year. These individuals and businesses add 

much to the City of Elkton and Todd County. 

New Business …..HIP Harvest   Agribusiness …..Simons Farms 

Organization…..Todd County Industrial Foundation    Small Business..The Guy Who Fixes Stuff 

Employer….Pennyrile Electric  Business…..Novelis 

Rising Star…..Lance Mansfield  Legacy Award…..Latham Funeral Home 

Citizen of the Year is Laura Brock.    

Congratulations to these  winners and to all who were nominated for these awards. 

A special shout out to Laura for all she does for the city and the contributions to many organizations of the county. 

City of Elkton Service Awards 

Laura Brock has worked 25 years for the City of Elkton 

Justin Moberly and Josh Reynolds have 

worked 5 years at the City of Elkton in the 

Utility Department 


